
Keysor PTO General Session Meeting

May 9, 2023

Meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by Katie D’Agostino*.

Those in Attendance were: Alyssa Taylor, Katie D’Agostino*, Emily Boeckmann*, Patty Fisher*, Ashley

Papke*, Dena Anderson*, Kristin Davis*, Jessica Ahrens *, *, Tricia Copeland *;Marty Holtzhueter

Kimberly Ablen*; Kirk Faubel, ; Gretchen Morrison; Scott Bopp, Jenny Ghandi; ShannonBritni Weindel

Ryan; Kelli Brammel; Katie Rolfhing; Renee Audet; Whitney Hilton; Karen Hill

* Denotes Executive Board member

AGENDA

WELCOME & INTRODUCTIONS

-Quick hellos

Budget

Prep for the budget meeting is in process.

We are having an outgoing board meeting with incoming board members, to discuss the budget.

A parent is asking for $500 from every elementary school to provide a running program.

Kelli Brammel - 5th Grade Budget for celebrations - since the next class is getting bigger and there’s

inflation, will the budget increase?

-20% wiggle room in the budget for contingencies

-incoming 5th grade class is about 8-10 kids larger at this time

Dena Anderson - Community Service Day Event for January
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-Snacks and coffee to support this event

Patty Fischer - Metro Theater Company

-Needs to be booked soon

-They would need to come here, and do it the beginning of the school year

- Another Family or Parent EventEmily Boeckmann

-to provide socialization

-without alcohol

-jumping places as a venue

-Make tickets a fundraiser?

-Simple is better

Dr. Taylor & Dr. Morrison Updates

-May is busy

-Flip Grid Pride Assemblies for K - 4

-Pride Assemblies in person for Fifth Graders

-Family Picnic

-Field Day

-To celebrate Dr. Taylor’s 10th year anniversary, seniors from KHS will walk the halls in their

gowns!

-In person sessions at Keysor next Thursday regarding boundaries. You are welcome to drop in at

any and all. They want feedback.

-MAP testing is almost done. A stomach bug has caused some delays.

-Dr. Morrison loves Keysor and thinks our PTO is well run.

-Playground will be cobalt blue.

Parent Picnic on 24th

-food truck

-bubbles

-face painting

-extra parking at the HS

Incoming PTO Members

-Scott Bopp - President Elect

-Britni Weindel - Vice President Elect

-Whitney Hilton - Secretary

-Renee Audet - Treasurer Elect

-Shannon Ryan - DEI
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makes a motion to accept the new board.Emily Boeckmann

All accepted.

adjourned at 7:33 pmKatie D'Agostino
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